In anticipation of this year’s Sanctity of Human
Life Sunday, you have an extraordinary opportunity.
For the past year, Mississippians have been collecting
signatures in hopes of bringing the abortion issue to
a vote by amending our state constitution to define
the unborn as persons. Establishing the personhood
of the unborn presents the strongest challenge to
the tragic Roe v. Wade decision which has allowed
over 50 million children to be killed.

To do so, however, we must collect 89,000
certified signatures from all parts of the state by
February 13, 2010. We believe the remaining
signatures needed are sitting in the pews of our
churches this Sunday morning. Please: 1) Sign the
petition. 2) Multiply your effort simply by getting ten
friends or family members to sign, too. Only God can
change hearts, and we look to Him for any real
success. But it is obedience for us to act in defense of
the helpless. Pray for repentance and real revival in
our land, and help us to create just laws that protect

all people.
For more information visit:

www.personhoodmississippi.com
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